
Eustis Police Officers’ Retirement System 
 

 

 

August 26, 2025,  

Christine Halloran  

10 N. Grove Street  

Eustis FL 32726  

 

Dear Mrs. Christine McKenzie,  

 

At the Eustis Police Pension Plan meeting on Wednesday, August 13th the Board approved Mr. 
Winheim as the 5th trustee. The motion to approve Mr. Winheim as the 5th trustee was passed 
unanimously.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 561-579-0972 or 
amandacas2214@gmail.com. .  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Plan Administrator,  

Amanda Kish  
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